
  

MONDAY 4 MARCH 2024 

RANUI PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

 
Tālofa lava, Mālō e lelei, Talofa, Noa'ia, Ni sa bula 
vinaka, Mālo ni, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orāna, Tēnā 
koutou katoa  
‘’Ka poipoia te kākano, kia puawai” 
 
Our tamariki learn by watching, listening, and doing. 
They copy what they see and hear from people and the 
world around them. Their own experiences play a big 
role in how they learn and develop. Let’s work together 
to nurture them so they can grow strong. 
At Rānui School, we are dedicated to providing our 
students with a diverse set of skills that will serve them 
well in navigating life's challenges. Collaboration 
between school and home is essential in achieving this 
goal. We encourage open communication and invite you 
to reach out to us with any questions or concerns you 
may have. Together, we can ensure our children are well
-prepared for the future.  
 

 
Attendance at Rānui School 
Our overall attendance percentage for the past 2 weeks 
was 87%.  
It is so nice to see all of our whānau and tamariki back at 
school. Let’s keep up the enthusiasm  and keep our 
tamariki coming to kura. 

NO HAT, NO PLAY 
Please make sure your tamaiti has a named hat to wear 
at playtime.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

2 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

3 

  
 

 

This week our Year 6 tamariki have had the opportunity to attend a camp hosted by the Piha Community. On 
behalf of Rānui School we would like to thank Camp Mother Fiona for all the aroha she has for our kura. Fiona 
Anderson runs the Piha Camp Grounds and rallies the Piha Communitytogether to offer this opportunity to our 
kura. It is a special time for all of those who attend. It gives our Year 6 tamariki a chance to become 
independent and also bond as the tuakana of our kura. 
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Whānau Conversations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Whanau Conversations are on;  
Wednesday 10th April– 9am to 7:15pm  
 
Thursday 11th April - 9am to 3:30pm  
 
Please mark these days on your calendar because on 
these two days the whānau conversations are 
scheduled throughout the school day. Rānui Primary 
School will only be open for you and your own child/
ren at the confirmed scheduled time during these days. 
 
 

Missing childrens scooter 
 
On the Whanau Fun Night a children’s scooter was left 
behind, if this scooter is yours, please ask  Lesley and 
Tania in the office about it.

 

 
Kia Ora, My Name is Jenny I’m a Public Health Nurse 
from Te Whatu Ora, Health NZ based at Waitakere 

Hospital working with Ranui  School. Apart of my role is 
to support families with, sore throats preventing 

Rheumatic fever, skin and ear infections, immunisation 
advice, asthma and allergy management, toileting 

concerns, nutrition and diet, linking to other health 
services such as dental, vision and hearing plus general 
health checks and advice. I’ll be around the school on 
Friday mornings in the big green mobile clinic parked 
next to the main office, please pop in to say hello or 

bring any concerns you have about your child’s health.   
You can also contact me on 021828870 

or jenny.morris@waitematadhb.govt.nz and we can set 
up a time to meet at school or home.

 
Term Calendar of Events 

DATE EVENT TIME  PLACE 

11 March Yr 5-6 
 Sailing trip 

9am—
2pm 

Hobsonville 
Yacht Club 

12 March Yr 5-6 
 Sailing trip 

9am—
2pm 

Hobsonville 
Yacht Club 

13 March Yr 5-6 
 Sailing trip 

9am—
2pm 

Hobsonville 
Yacht Club 

14 March Senior 
swimming 

sports 

All day School pool 

19-22 
March 

TWK 
Noho Marae 

Leaving 
8am 

Takahiwai 
Marae 

Ruakaka 
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TERM CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

DATE EVENT TIME  PLACE 

    

    

    

    


